
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hanjin Shipping North America West Coast service started at Osaka Port and  

a welcome ceremony held on board. 

 

 

 

On June 25, 2016, new trunk route service 

of Hanjin Shipping for North America West 

Coast started at the Port of Osaka, and a 

welcome ceremony of M/V HANJIN RIO 

DE JANEIRO was held on board at C-1 

terminal on July 2.  

 

 

 

 

 

The ceremony was attended by the related 

parties including Kinki Regional Development 

Bureau of Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, 

transport and tourism, Port and Harbor Bureau, 

City of Osaka, Osaka Branch of Hanjin  

Shipping, and we, Kobe-Osaka International Port 

Corporation.  Our President, Mr. Yoshifumi 

Kawabata presented Capt. Yang, Tae Won with a 

memento. 

 

 

 

This is the first time in two years that Hanjin Shipping North America service called Osaka.  This 

service (CAX) is a weekly service of 35-day round and Hanjin Shipping deploys five vessels of 4,300 

TEUs of their own.   

 

The service rotation is: Ningbo on Tuesdays and Wednesdays, Shanghai on Thursdays and Fridays, 

Long Beach on Tuesdays and Thursdays, Tokyo on Fridays, Osaka on Saturdays and Sundays, and 

back to Ningbo.  Taking this chance, we remain committed in maintaining and increasing the trunk 

route services at the strategic container port Hanshin. 

 


